
ITEM 6 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 75 
COUNCIL MEETING 12(9 ll 05 

RE: PETITION FROM RESIDENTS ON HIGHFIELD DRIVE AND NORTH SEA AVENUE 
WHICH APPEAREQON THE AGENDA FOR THE 1979 OCTOBER 29 MEETING OF 
COUNCIL (ITEM 6g) 
REQUEST FOR INSTALLATION OF A STREET LAMP 

Appearing on last week's agenda was a petition requesting the installation of 
a street lamp on a power pole on Highfield Drive. Following is a repnrt from 
':h:- f.~,:,.;ci 11._1) ..:n9·-:1,c:1..;r• u11 dlis matter. 

•RECOMMENDATION: 

1. · ·THAT the recorrunendations: of the Municipal Engineer be adopted; 

*·* * * *'* * 

~~N~·t1;AL rJNGIN~ER ; 
;">t','c'::.; ., •,•.,-•, 

_ PE~ffioN FROM THE RESIDENTS oF 
-i•'NORTHSEA •·AVENUE·-_. 

. ' ' 

· THAT Council approve the(installation of .. an interim ~:l.ght 611 theC• 
' ,hydro pole between 582,3 and 5827 Highfield Drive. ' 

THAT a copy of this report be sent to the petitioners. 

REPORT 

We have investigated the request outlined in the above petition fo~. 
in~tallation of an additional interim light on the hydro'pole .betw~en 
5823 and 5827 Highfield Drive. · 

We are planning the installation of ornamental street lighting .in the 
Capital Hill area under the 1980 Local Improvement Program. Ornamental 
street lighting is planned fo.r Warwick Avenue between Dundas Street 
and Highfield prive but Highfield Drive is not included in the 
program. 

The existing interim light spacing is adequate under Council's policy 
on the spacing of lights, but we found that the grade and curve on 
Highfield Drive severely limits the effectiveness of the existing 
lights. For safety reasons ~nd because Highfield Drive is not 
included in the 1980 L.I.P., we are recommending the installation 
of an additional light on the pole indicated in the petition. 

'.t'he locations of the existing lights and the proposed light have 
been indicated on the attached sketch. 

RB/ch 
Att, 
u.c. R.C.M.P. 

Traffic Supervisor 

v·· -----, ' -'-2--.--...... ~-·-.. ~·- I' 
M IPAL ENGINEER' 

.I. J 7 






